SUMMER FUN




We've recently returned from a wonderful family
vacation in the Virginia mountains. The best part
of it was... all eight of us were able to be
together... touring DC's museums & monuments,
hiking Shenandoah State Park, white water rafting
at Harpers Ferry, WV, playing badminton and
roasting marshmallows around the campfire.

In August, I'll be traveling to Fresno, CA to do a
Sonlife training for Campus Bible Church, and
then I'll be in Haiti for the start of another year of
SOYM at Open Door Bible School.

PLEASE UPDATE YOUR CONTACT

This Fall, we would like to move our monthly
ministry prayer letter online. To help us do this,
please send your best e-mail address either by
text to 407.221.4386 or e-mail to
dougholliday@mac.com.

Thanks so much for your prayers and support!

Serving Christ together,
Doug & Jennifer Holliday




